Wiltrid’s

NEWSLETTER

It was a joy to watch our Y1/2 class assembly this morning - thank you to all the parents/family members who

joined us. The children sang beautifully and gave us a wonderful message about New Life and growing Jesus' love
by spreading kindness to others.

We thought about our new pope, Leo X1V, and prayed that God helps him to be a
great leader and example to all of us. It is very exciting news!

Next week our Year 6 children will take their SATs tests. We are so proud of all of the children and how hard they
have worked in all their time at St Wilfrid's, but particularly since they have been in Year 6. They are all amazing,
and every one of them has made great progress in their academic learning. More importantly than this though,
they have grown so much as fantastic individuals! We know that whatever the outcome for them, they have
achieved so much to be proud of and are all incredibly kind, creative, caring, engaging young people who will go on
to make a positive contribution to the world. The children all want to do their best next week, and the very best
thing for them will be to feel relaxed and confident. Parents, please make sure to help them have plenty of sleep
and lots of reassurance!

Please look out for your class information about the Good Shepherd fundraising appeal. The Good Shepherd
appeal raises money for the Diocesan organisation, Caritas, which provides a range of caring services for schools
and the most vulnerable in our communities. Teaching the children about helping
those less fortunate than us is a really important part of what makes us special as a
Catholic school, and again, we are always so proud of their responses to this. Each
class has been learning about Catholic Social Teaching through the year, and how

our faith calls us to take action to help and support others.

The weather looks set to be lovely over the weekend. | hope that you all have a restful time and manage to enjoy
some of the sunshine. God bless. Mrs Evans

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School

St Wilfrid's Nursery
For 3 & 4 year olds

See website for regular updates https://stwilfridssheffield.co.uk
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Achievements Outside of School |

Well done to Harrison who competed in his second Olympic weightlifting competition at the end of April.

Well done to Harper who competed in a 2 piece (floor and vault) competition.

Well done to Sam & Toby W for raising £60 for St Lukes by running a plant sale with their granny

Delia Evans Catherine Goodchild Mary Wilde

Head teacher Deputy Head Special Needs and

Disability Co-ordinator

Safeguarding Statement [SENDco]

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare

of our children and requires all staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment.

Visitor Procedures

All visitors must sign in at the main reception.

o Allvisitors will be issued with an appropriate pass which must always be displayed whilst on the site.

e  Visitors will be asked to remain under the supervision of a designated member of staff whilst on site.

e All visitors must sign out at the main reception before leaving the site.

e  Visitors wishing to see a member of staff should contact the school to make an appointment. If you are seeking
an urgent appointment, please report to the main reception and we will arrange for you to see a member of
staff.

E-Safety

Mobile Phones: To protect our children we respectfully ask that you do not have your phone out or use it during

your time in the school building. If this is an issue, please contact a member of staff on arrival.
Photographs: Under no circumstances should you take photographs of our children whilst at our school.




SAVE THE DATE: PTA SUMMER FAYRE: Saturday 5th July 2025

= Year Planner 2024/25
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May
Y6 SATs Week
Mon 12
Tues 13®H Y6 Notre Dame Road Show at St Wilfrid's 5.30pm — 6.30pm
Week 31 | Wed 14t
Thurs | 15"
Fri 16 Reception & Y6 Group Photographs
PTA Quiz Night School Hall 6.00pm
Mon 190
Tues 201 Y4 Trip to Bishops House
Y1 Trip to Chatsworth
Week 32 Wed E
Thurs | 22 May Procession 2.15pm — Parents Invited
Fri 230 INSET DAY School Closed to Pupils
Half Term 26™ May - 30" May

We would love to get ou.r school WE NEED YOU!
pond sorted out so that it looks

nicer and can be used by the : '
children for pond dipping and

other curriculum activities.

If anyone feels they could give up

an hour or two to come and be
part of a group of volunteers to do this we would be so

grateful! This could be at a time to suit the most peo-

ple—in the school day; at a weekend; in an evening. I'm

sure it could be a nice social event too!

Mrs Pearson and some Y5 and Y6 Alternatively, some work places do volunteering in the
gardeners have sorted out our infant community—if this might be something a company you
playground planter! Thank you very have a link with offers, please let us know.

much, and thank you to the PTA who b o enquiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk
funded the materials. (Mr Hayes and Mr

Raison topped up the soil—thank you!)

They have planted some wild flower
seeds in one section so we are looking

Qvard to seeing them all in bloom! /




GIRLS ONLY CRICKET

CRICKRET
| SESSIONS
AGED 8-117 JOIN US FOR WEEKLY CRICKET

PBWERED BY DY“AMUS SESSIONS. FUN & FREIDNLY GAMES AND CRICKET
FESTIVALS

ROSES CRICKET is a new and exciting Girls programme in Yor

FOR MORE INFORMATION &
TO SIGN UP VISIT

DYNAMOSCRICKET.CO.UK




ST WILFRID’S

TAPAS & 7-'3OTPM
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Friday 16th May

SCHOOL HALL - £10 PER TICKET

* TAPAS PLATE PROVIDED
BRING YOUR OWN DRINKS

buytickets.at/stwilfridsptal/167876
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St Wilfrid’s Primary School
A Catholic Voluntary Academy
Millhouses Lane

Sheffield
South Yorkshire, S7 2HE

Tel: 0114 236 5529
Email: enquiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Delia Evans
Deputy Head: Mrs Catherine Goodchild

Are you passionate about children’s learning?
EXCITING OPPORTUNITY TO JOIN OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL

Class Teacher

Required from September 2025 [Maternity Cover]
Main Pay Scale

We will offer you:
»  An exciting opportunity to work in a school with a strong Catholic ethos.
*  Wonderful children who enjoy learning at our school.
* Atalented, supportive and innovative staff team.
* High quality opportunities to develop professionally and an environment where staff are valued and
supported.

The Governors are looking for an ambitious teacher who:
» |s fully supportive of the Catholic ethos of the school.
* |5 highly motivated and self-driven with an ambition to be an excellent teacher.
» Wants to inspire our children and help them to achieve their full potential academically and as
individuals.
»  Will fully engage with professional development opportunities.
»  Will engage fully with our supportive community

St Wilfrid's Primary School is set in the South-West of Sheffield, situated just three miles from both the city
centre and the Peak District national park. The school is set in extensive grounds with large playing fields
and woodland, which provides an excellent learning environment. Check out our website for more
information about the school.

The Governors of St Wilfrid's Catholic Primary School are committed to safeguarding and promoting the
welfare of children. The applicants will undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post,
including checks with past employers. The role is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 and
therefore candidates will be subject to an enhanced DBS certificate. The role is engaged in regulated
activity and will therefore require a children’s barred list check. Shortlisted applicants will be required to
complete a self-disclosure.

Closing date: Tuesday 20™ May Interview date: To be confirmed

To request an application pack please contact the school office on 0114 236 5529, alternatively email
enguiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk

A completed CES application form should be returned to enguiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk
Successful applicants will be required to undertake a DBS Enhanced Disclosure

= ST CLARE

Catholic Multi Academy Trust




St Wilfrid's Primary School
A Catholic Voluntary Academy

Millhouses Lane
Sheffield
South Yorkshire, S7 2HE

Tel: 0114 236 5529
Email: enquiries(@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Delia Evans
Deputy Head: Mrs Catherine Goodchild

EXCITING OPPORTUNITY TO JOIN OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL
Teaching Assistant Level 2

Fixed term initially for 1 year, with the possibility to hecome permanent
REQUIRED FROM SEPTEMBER 2025
Salary: £24,790-£25,183 pro rata
Hours: 35 hours per week Mon-Fri for 39 weeks per year

St Wilfrid's Primary School is set in the South-West of Sheffield, situated just three miles from both the city
centre and the Peak District national park. The school is set in extensive grounds with large playing fields
and woodland, which provides an excellent learning environment. Check out our website for more
information about the school and feel free to ring and arrange a visit.

We will offer you:
*  An exciting opportunity to work in a school with a strong Catholic ethos.
*  Wonderful children who enjoy learning at our schoal.
* Talented, supportive and innovative staff.
*  QOpportunities to develop professionally.

The Governors require a Level 2 teaching assistant with the following skills/attributes:
*  Fully support the Catholic ethos of the school.
*  Being highly motivated and self-driven.
» Experience working with children with Special Educational Needs
* Be open to challenge in order to continue to developing their skills.
* Be first aid trained (or willing to go on the relevant training)

The Governors of 5t Wilfrid's Catholic Primary School are committed to safeguarding and promoting the
welfare of children. The applicants will undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post,
including checks with past employers. The role is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 and
therefore candidates will be subject to an enhanced DBS certificate. The role is engaged in regulated
activity and will therefore require a children’s barred list check. Shortlisted applicants will be required to
complete a self-disclosure.

Closing date:  9.00am 6™ June 2025
Interview date: w/c 9™ June 2025

To request an application pack or arrange a visit to school please contact the school office on 0114 236

5529, alternatively email enguiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk

A completed CES application form should be returned to enquiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk
Successful applicants will be required to undertake a DBS Enhanced Disclos“e.

= STCLARE

Catholic Multi Academy Tirust




